
Edition 3 27th September 2019  

SOUTH SHROPSHIRE ACADEMY    
THE LINK 

 Dear Parents and Carers,  

It has been another busy week, which ended with our     

annual Open Evening and Open Morning. You will          

remember viewing secondary schools yourselves, as         

parents and carers, when making the choice of school 

for your own child / children. As a parent myself, I 

know that it is not an easy decision, but the true     

ambassadors of our school, the students, made our 

evening and morning a really pleasurable experience 

for visitors. Thank you, therefore, to students who 

assisted on Open Evening and during Open Morning. 

Your welcoming manner, openness in conversation 

and maturity was noted in the feedback from          

prospective parents.  

Next week we look forward to welcoming parents and    

carers to the Year 7 Review meeting with their son /     

daughter’s Form Tutor. Starting in a new school is   

always a time of angst, along with excitement for     

students and parents alike, therefore we hope the 

opportunity to share   initial ‘settling in’ thoughts with 

tutors will be useful.  It may even have enabled        

parents and carers to find out the answer to the often 

asked but briefly answered question of “What did you 

do today in school?”  

We also hope to enjoy our sponsored walk later next 

week, however at the time of writing, the weather 

forecast is not looking like it will be a very pleasant 

day.  We will make a decision during next week 

whether we will continue as planned or postpone the 

event, letting you know of course at the earliest      

opportunity.   

Best wishes for a lovely weekend 

Mr. J. Parr 

Headteacher 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE SCHOOL TARGET = 96% 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE   

SINCE SEPTEMBER 96.4%  

16th September - 20th September 2019 

Caradoc 96.5% Hazler 96.8%  

Lawley 93.9%  Ragleth 96.5% 

 

 

We aim to be a nut free school. If your child brings 
packed lunches or snacks in from home please ensure 
(even if your child is not allergic) that they do not    
contain nuts or nut-products, in order to protect those 
in school with severe allergies. Our kitchen doesn’t 
knowingly use nuts, however nut traces can be found 
in many products especially when manufactured in a 
factory alongside nut products.  

 

We are pleased to announce we have maintained our 

school  Food Hygiene Rating of ‘5 – Very Good’ after an             

inspection this week.  Well done to the restaurant staff!  



ACCELERATED READER 

    LOOK HOW WELL OUR PUPILS ARE DOING 

Congratulations to all the students listed below for meeting or  

beating their target 

 

Year 7 

Sophie Allison 

Poppy Cumberlidge 

Ella McFarlane 

Year 8  

Ben Holdsworth 

Merve Ozsevgec 

Finlay Walker 

Students’ Dietary Requirements, including allergies 
  
Please let the school know of any dietary requirements/allergies that your child has using the special       
Dietary Request form which can be found on the school website, www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk 
under the Parent tab, and School Meals.   
  
Please complete the Dietary Request form and return to the school office as soon as possible. 
You will also be required to provide a document of support for your child’s file.  This can be from GP or 
another supporting practitioner e.g. nutritionist, dietician. 
 
  

http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk


A.S.A.P 








